
1201 E. Highland Avenue, San Bernardino, California 92404-4607 
Cell Phone: (951) 237-4791  Fax: (909) 474-4902  Email: rsimpson@sbdiocese.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  September 13, 2021 
To:  Pastors, Administrators, Pastoral Coordinators, 
  Coordinators of Religious Education, Youth Confirmation Coordinators 
 

Subject: Youth Confirmation – 2022  
 

 

We are once again beginning the scheduling process for Youth Confirmation Liturgies 
that will be celebrated in our parishes in 2022.  We are planning a schedule based on 
the hope that we will continue to be celebrating indoor liturgies next spring.  We 
respectfully request that you complete and return the enclosed Youth Confirmation 
Planning Survey by October 29, 2021.  It is also available online at:  
http://www.sbdiocese.org/additionalevents.cfm 
 

After reviewing all the input received, we will develop and publish a schedule by early 
January 2022.  Only one response from each parish is necessary.  Please complete a 
survey even if you have already communicated with the Office of the Bishop regarding 
your scheduling needs, or even if you have no youth to be confirmed.  If you have a 
combined program for more than one parish, please complete a separate form for each 
parish.  It is important that we have candidate counts by parish for planning and 
statistical purposes.   

Your completed forms should be returned again this year to Martha Jimenez in the Office of 
the Bishop.  Email:  mjimenez@sbdiocese.org   or   Fax: (909) 475-5109.   
 
We hope to schedule information meetings for Youth Confirmation Coordinators, Adult 
Confirmation Coordinators, and RCIA Coordinators as in the past in each vicariate.  The 
Office of Catechetical Ministry will inform you of the dates and locations.      
 
Sincerely in Christ, 

 
Deacon Richard Simpson 
Assistant to the Bishop 

Diocese of San Bernardino 
Office of the Bishop 
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